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Dear Valued Business Partner,  
 
The health and wellbeing of our staff, customers and business partners remains our 
highest priority.  With lockdowns ending and businesses preparing to live with COVID-19, 
it is important that we are all playing our part to prevent the spread of this virus by 
protecting essential services and those at most risk in the community. Visco Selected 
Fine Foods has elected to become a mandatory fully vaccinated site. 
 
To continue to visit our site, all persons (including contractors, suppliers, vendors and drivers) 
are expected to have received their first vaccination by 7 November 2021, and their follow 
up vaccination by no later than 5 December 2021. 
 
Upon entering our site, you will be asked to show proof of vaccination via the 
government vaccination certificate or a valid medical exemption form to confirm site 
clearance.  If you cannot provide documentation, you will not be permitted on site.  
 
We thank-you for your continued support and should you have any concerns regarding 
this, please contact me by phone on 0433 215 292 or by email at 
angela@viscofoods.com. 
 
 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Angela Hird  

Queensland Branch Manager 

VISCO Selected Fine Foods Pty Ltd 
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